September 25



To all of our new students, thanks for joining us and to all of our returning students, welcome back! We are looking forward to a BIG, exciting dance year at ADC and are thrilled to have you here for season 29!

On Time We will begin and end each class on time. Please be sure to have your child in class on time (after using the restroom!) and pick them up promptly when class is over. ADC and the ADC staff are not responsible for children left unattended before or after class. Please arrange to have rides available to pick your dancer up immediately once class is over.

Studio Website Did you know you can find almost everything you need on our studio website? Want to know the date is for our annual Holidays in Whoville performances? Those are listed on our website! Do you remember something being mentioned in our monthly newsletter, but now you can't find it? It's on our website! Check it out today at www.ADCdance.com!

Newsletters

Each month you will receive a newsletter via email to let you know what is happening at the studio for the upcoming month. Monthly newsletters will also be posted on our website. The newsletter also serves as reminder that tuition is due. Tuition is due on the 1st of each month and considered late if not paid by the 8th. There will be a \$30 late fee added after the 8th of each month. It can be a bit confusing with the extra fees that are due at the start of each dance year, so if you're not sure whether you've paid September's tuition yet, just log into your account to view your charges & payments.

SAVE THE DATE!

We hope you will join us in celebrating one of our favorite days - National Dance Day! Info was emailed earlier this month regarding this FREE EVENT hosted by ADC on Saturday, Sept 20th from 4.30-6.00 pm. Be sure to RSVP (yes or no) using the google link included in the email!

We are truly grateful for the opportunity to teach and inspire your dancer this season. If you ever have a question or concern, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Jennifer Kinsey I owner 8610 Brentwood Drive #7 Jennifer@ADCdance.com call 402.592.6722 call or text 402.662.6200

September THEME week At ADC, we love to add in lots of FUN into our classes! Each month we try to incorporate a fun theme week into our curriculum. Beginning Monday, September 15 through Saturday, September 20, we'll be celebrating 'Let's Glow Crazy' and dancers are encouraged their brightest dance wear!

Holidays In Whoville It's hard to believe, but the holidays will be here before we know it. Because of this, we are already busy planning our annual Holidays In Whoville benefit performance, benefitting I'm a Dancer Against Cancer. All ADC dancers are invited to participate in this optional performance opportunity. The performance will be held Sunday, December 14th at Ralston High School Auditorium. Performance times vary, but we try to use morning and early afternoon times. The specific show times will be announced once we receive RSVPs from each dancer and have a chance to piece each show together.